
 
 

 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2011 7:29 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: STA filing re WJMY-CA 
 
 
 

 
From: Scott Johnson [mailto:sjohnson@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2011 3:47 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: STA filing re WJMY-CA 
 
Hossein --    
 
Thank you for your telephone call this morning.  Following up on our discussion: 
 

1. Attached is an new STA filing for WJMY-CA. 
   

2. The licensee requests dismissal of the STA “extension” filed on September 6, 2011, BESTA-
20110906AFU. Let me know if you need a formal dismissal letter filed.  
 

Of course, let me know if any question arises as to the foregoing.  
 
Best Regards ---Scott 
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